GRIMES DYKE NEWSLETTER



We brought the beach to Y2!

We absolutely love taking our children out on school visits, and do our best to give children the best possible experiences during their time at Grimes Dyke. Traditionally, we have always visited the seaside at Filey in KS1 as it fits in with the Y2 topic on the history of the seaside, but sadly this year rising coach costs put a stop to this. The quotes we received were all above £800 meaning that the cost to families would be at least £25 for the day, it's just too much. So, we created our own seaside trip complete with homemade coach, sandpit, paddling pools, ice lollies and a water fight. Please note there are no photographs of the water fight as me and Mr Williams were under attack!















Quelle pièce incroyable!







On Tuesday, we were treated to a French play written by Banu and Max in Y4. They performed the play with the other leading linguist children to their parents and the children in school. We were all amazed by their talent.

You're never too old to learn a new skill!

Miss O'Brien and Miss Jones pushed themselves out of their comfort zone on Tuesday evening and joined in with roller skating club! It's lovely for the children to see adults learning alongside them! We may have a staff roller derby team yet!





Another OPAL award for Team GD







The quality of play at Grimes Dyke was once again recognised this week at an event in Hull. We were awarded the OPAL Ambassadors for the North thanks to the effort we put in to play and how we do our best to make other schools follow our lead. Well done Team GD!